
 
      

March 31, 2023 

 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger     The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chairwoman        Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for Roadway Resurfacing Project for Segments of Northwest 12th Street 

to Northwest 25th Street, from Northwest 107th Avenue to Northwest 87th Avenue in fiscal year 

2024.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Miami-Dade County, 111 Northwest 1st Street, 14th 

Floor, Miami, Florida 33128. The funding would be used for milling and resurfacing to mitigate 

recurring pavement maintenance, which will reduce impacts to maintenance costs. 

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will improve the roadway surface 

and driving conditions as well as provide increased reliability and safety to this corridor. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 23 

USC 133. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

     Sincerely,  

 
 

     Mario Diaz-Balart 

     Member of Congress 
 

 


